
This email is to register my strong objection to the proposal to develop the Sainsbury’s site (681 
Green Lanes, London N21 3RS) into residential housing.

My main concerns about this proposal are:

1. Loss of green space – The park adjacent to Sainsbury’s is the only open space in the
immediate area – it is therefore used for exercise, socialising and dog walking and therefore
contributes to the health and wellbeing of all residents.

2. Loss of a local supermarket which is within walking distance of many residents. It would
mean that those residents are forced to travel (likely by car) to other supermarkets.

3. Loss of parking meaning more congested roads which it is not safe for children to enjoy.

4. Inappropriate accommodation for the area – this is an area which is primarily houses
large enough for families and children. Building a large number of smaller apartments in
blocks would not be in keeping with the area.

5. Pressure on local facilities (in particular primary schools, doctors etc) which will arise if
the accommodation is built without also increasing the provision of those other services. At
present, for example, there is no plan in the document to provide additional primary schools
for the increased population in the area.

I understand the need to provide more housing in Enfield but do not consider that the Sainsbury’s site 
is a viable option.
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